
 

The Men & Women’s Halfway Houses are looking for donations 
of warm winter clothing. Winter jackets, snow pants and boots 
etc. Please leave your donations in Luci’s office. Thank you! 

Our deficit as of November 30, 2014 is $8,853.14 

The LIFT fund has been retired. 

If you would like to receive a complete financial statement every 

month please email finance@windsorparkunitedchurch.com and 

request to be put on our email list. 

Volunteers are needed to help plan  

“Children at Risk: Partnering for Charge”  

A conference to be held February 7th  at WPUC.  

We will be meeting on Thursday December 11th  at  

6:30 pm. Please come!  

 

 
 Cathie Campbell                                                    Trista Closen 

 Scott Fidler                                                             Jennifer Jobin 

 Len Kernaghan                                                Stefan Schneider 

 Patricia Todd 

*** 

Jason & Cynthia Floyde 

Next Week’s Scripture Readings: 

Isaiah 61: 1-4, 8-11             John 1: 6-8, 19-28 

The Winnipeg Presbytery invites our prayers today for Kildonan 
United church and those in ministry there: 

Mark Satterly 
 

  

 
 

OUR MISSION 
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, 
we nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and 

learning together, caring for each other, embracing our 
diversity, reaching out to those who live around us and 

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

December 7, 2014 – December 14, 2014  

Monday 6:15 pm Sparks & Brownies 
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 
Wednesday 9:30 am Tot Time 
Thursday  9:30 am Study Group  
 1:30 pm Little Moccasins 
 7:15 pm Worship Choir Practice 
Friday 7:30 pm UCW (YAH) Mtg. 

Saturday 10 am Christmas Hamper Delivery 

Next Sunday         Used Book Sale 

 9:30 am Joyful Noise Practice 
 2 pm CHRISTMAS CONCERT! 

A REMINDER! Your donations for 2014 need to be received 
by December 31, 2014 in order to qualify for a receipt in 
2014. Donations received after December 31, 2014 will be 
receipted in 2015. Thank you for supporting your church! 

If you wish to purchase some more Sobeys Gift cards… 
please contact Luci at 256-8792. 

 The UCW ladies would like to give a huge ‘SHOUT OUT’ to 

every one who either baked, or volunteered… or both, 

for the Cookie Walk!  All the cookies were amazing!   

Over $1,400.00 was raised! THANK YOU!                     

Hey Kids!  Check out our Advent page by googling 
Windsor Park United Church. Click on the website, 

click on ‘news’ at the top of the page and click on 
‘Bible Adventures’ in the drop down menu, then click 

on Advent Season to find our colouring page! 

mailto:finance@windsorparkunitedchurch.com


 

 

In collaboration with the Christmas Cheer 
Board, the Outreach Council plans to 
pack and deliver hampers on Saturday  
Dec. 13th to 20 needy families in our 
community this season. We need your help. 
You can make a donation to offset costs 
of the groceries. Envelopes will be 
available in the bulletins TODAY. Please 
fill in your correct envelope number or your name and address. 
Your donations can be placed in the offering plate or left at 
the office.  You can also sign up as a driver to deliver one of 
the hampers. The driver sign-up sheet will be posted on the 
bulletin board.  Thank-you for any support that you can 
provide!  

Finance and Stewardship will be selling gift cards 
through http://www.fundscrip.com/. This is the perfect way to 
take care of almost all your Christmas shopping without 
fighting for a mall parking spot. We will be handing out the 
order forms after church on Nov. 23rd. We will be taking 
orders until Dec. 7th with orders being 
delivered on the 14th. You can order 
Safeway/Sobey cards on this form as 
well. Fill out a form, attach a cheque 
and bring it to the office. 

The Jesus Fatwah can help you, your faith 
or discussion group begin the process of 

discovering who Muslims really are, what 

they actually believe, and how we can work 

together in working toward a world at 

peace.  

Every 2nd Wed. from 7-9 pm.  

The next group discussion is on: Dec. 17,       

Jan. 7, Jan. 21, Feb. 4, Feb. 18 

 

 
 
 
DID YOU KNOW…     that we have a library geared to 
Christian education at the back of the sanctuary 
where people are welcome to sign out books.  

Christmas  

2014 

 Calendar of Events 

 ‘A Spiritual Adventure’ 

 
December 13    Hamper Delivery 

December 14          ADVENT 3    

    2 pm - Christmas Concert 

December 21          ADVENT 4   Baptism 

    1:30 pm - Congregational Caroling at St.  
    Boniface hospital (w/ Youth Group) 

December 22         7 pm - Blue Christmas (a time of peace)  

December 24         CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICES 
          5 pm   - Family Service (Praise Singers & 
                    Joyful Noise) 
          7 pm   - Traditional Communion (Worship 
          Choir) 

          11 pm - Classically Contemporary (Kelsey 
                   Shiaro)  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fundscrip.com/
http://www.thejesusfatwah.com/

